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Petrobras on discontinuation of publication of corporate acts 

in the Official Journal 
   — 

 
Rio de Janeiro, March 31, 2022 - Petróleo Brasileiro S.A. - Petrobras announces that as of today it will 

no longer release publications related to Law 6404/1976 in the Federal, State or Federal District journal. 

However, publications will be maintained in large circulation newspapers and on the world wide web, 

including its Investor Relations site, respecting the precepts of the legislation in force. 

 

This change is based on the new wording of article 289, of Law 6404/1976, which excluded the 

obligation to publish in official journal the publications required by said law as of January 1, 2022. 

 

 

 

 


